FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, DC 20426

March 9, 2016

The Honorable Ed Whitfield, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy and Power
Committee on Energy and Commerce
U.S. House of Representatives

2125 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Representative Whitfield:

Thank you for the opportunity to appear before the Subcommittee on Energy and Power
on Tuesday, February 2, 2016, to testify at the hearing entitled “A Legislative Hearing on
Eight Energy Infrastructure Bills.” Attached are my responses to the Supplemental
Questions for the Records.

Sincerely,

Ann F. Miles
Director, Office of Energy Projects
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